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October 21, 2020 
  
 
Booga K. Gilbertson 
Sr. Vice President Operations 
Puget Sound Energy 
355 110th Ave NE, M/S EST 11W 
Bellevue, Washington 98004  
 
RE:  2020 Natural Gas Standard Inspection – PSE Lewis-Thurston Unit – (Insp. No. 8041) 
 
 
Dear Ms. Gilbertson:  
 
Thank you for your letter dated October 14, 2020, addressing the findings of our Standard 
inspection of Puget Sound Energy’s (PSE) Lewis-Thurston Unit. 
 
Staff accepts PSE’s proposals to bring these items into compliance. This inspection will be 
closed as of  Date of Closure Letter. 
 
Staff thanks PSE’s personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this inspection.   
 
If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Dennis Ritter at (360) 
402-0066.  
    
Sincerely, 
 
 

Sean C. Mayo 
Pipeline Safety Director 
 
cc:   Troy Hutson, Director of Enterprise Risk Management, Puget Sound Energy 

Harry Shapiro, Director of Gas Operations, Puget Sound Energy 
Kaaren Daugherty, Manager Compliance Programs, Puget Sound Energy 
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